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2020 PATHWAY TO ADVENTURE COUNCIL 

VIRTUAL ANNUAL MEETING  
 
Dear Scouting Families and Volunteers, 
 
We hope that you, your family, and your friends are staying healthy.  
 
Following the guidance of local, state, and national health and government officials regarding COVID-19 
(Coronavirus), the 2020 Pathway to Adventure Council Annual Meeting will be held virtually on Tuesday, 
March 31, 2020 at 6:30p.m. 
 
Registered Chartered Organization Representatives, Executive Board and Executive Committee members are 
eligible voting members of the Council and they will receive special instructions via email to participate in the 
Annual Meeting. 
 
The Council invites all others to view the Annual Meeting using the Pathway to Adventure Council’s YouTube 
Channel at 6:30p.m. on Tuesday, March 31, 2020. 
 
Pathway to Adventure Council’s YouTube Channel’s link: 
 
https://www.youtube.com/channel/UCu9d6V5t9NHHiof6l9AbNrg/featured 
 
Thank you for your understanding as we navigate these unprecedented times. 
 
We look forward to seeing you soon! 
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